Back in March, we taught an 8 week long English course as an outreach. From that class, we met two bothers

(both in their early 20’s), Kevin and Elias. They came to all the classes and to a few church services, but we
soon lost contact with them. Last month Elias showed up for Sunday morning service and afterwards, he
expressed to me that he was far from God and wanted to return. We have met several times since and have
only talked about salvation. He is not saved and prayerfully, we will be meeting again this week to have
further discussion. Please pray for Elias and that hopefully we can reconnect with his brother Kevin as well.

During November 7-10, we had our annual Missions Conference and it was a huge success. We saw the Lord
move in some great ways among our people. We had three special services with a focus on world
evangelism and a fellowship that followed the Sunday morning service. It was a great time for all and the
burden for world evangelism was increased for our young church.

On Saturday, November 23, we finished our goal of inviting every household to our church within a one
kilometer radius. We have seen the Lord do so much and the church is excited to complete a goal we have
been working towards since March.

On Sunday, November 24, | had the opportunity to preach the evening service at our church and also do the
offering devotional before the offering both morning and evening services. It was tough but | was very
humbled to have the opportunity and learned a lot in the process. | heard encouraging things from our
people. Afew helped me by correcting some words | said wrong but | was happy to receive those
corrections.

December’s Prayer Requests:
Our Visa Renewal: We have all the documents and now we are waiting for an email so that we can make an
appointment with the immigrations office. It is a lengthy process but | don't foresee any problems but you

never know. Please help us to pray that all goes smoothly.

Christmas and End of Year services: We have two big services this month and we are hoping to see the
Lord do some great things through these events.

Thank you for your prayers and support this Month.
Merry Christmas and we hope you all have a wonderful New Year!

God bless, \\\\\\\\\\\? Jf)///f//

Jason, Ashley, Marley, Norah & lan —







